
 
 

Student and Community Workforce 

Agreement 
(SCWA) 

 

Seattle Public Schools (SPS) requires the Prime Contractor execute this “Student and Community 

Workforce Agreement” for each individual applicable SPS project, prior to SPS issuing a Notice 

to Proceed on the project 

 

SPS is committed to making its online information accessible and usable to all people, regardless 

of ability or technology. Meeting web accessibility guidelines and standards is an ongoing 

process that we are consistently working to improve. 

 

While SPS endeavors to only post documents optimized for accessibility, due to the nature and 

complexity of some documents, an accessibility guidelines version of the document may not be 

available. In these limited circumstances, the District will provide equally effective alternate 

access. 

 

If you have difficulty accessing the material or have any questions, please contact the Capital Projects 

and Planning department 206-252-0000. 

 

 












































































